

900 W. Orman Avenue Pueblo, CO 81004 719.544.0677

## Board of Directors Officers

Theresa Dudley
President
Mary Jane Voelker
Vice President
Lori Lovato
Secretary
Pamela Patterson
Treasurer
Sharon Swerdfeger
Past President

## **Members**

Patty Erjavec
Jeanne Gardner
Doug Gradishar
Zolayne McCulley
Janice Mehle
Cindy Mihelich
Scott Moore

## Staff

Martha Simmons
Executive Director
Shauna Boyd
Bookkeeper
Robin Cope
Scholarship Coordinator

Dear Parents of High School Seniors,

Is your son or daughter interested in a health care career like radiology, dental hygiene, nursing, or physical therapy? Perhaps they are intrigued by the high-paying prospects of the welding profession or want to complete general education requirements at a lesser cost before transferring to a four-year institution.

Did you know that the Pueblo Community College Foundation awards scholarships from \$500 to \$6500 a year based on everything from GPA and chosen major to Key Club participation? In fact, last year we gave out nearly \$600,000!

We are seeking high-achieving students interested in competing for the seven full-ride scholarships offered by the PCC Foundation.

- The Kane Family Foundation offers four full-ride scholarships to PCC students – two for two years at PCC and two PCC-CSU-Pueblo Connection awards that cover two years at PCC plus two years at CSU-Pueblo.
- The Jennie and Albert Gersick Scholarships offer three full rides to two students majoring in nursing and one in welding.

The PCCF Scholarship Application for Fall 2021-Spring 2022 awards is OPEN NOW. Students need to have a PCC Student ID Number (S#) to complete this application, but DO NOT have to be registered for classes. High schools who are enrolled in PCC concurrent enrollment classes may already have an account. Those without an S# may create an account (it takes just a few minutes) or contact PCC Admissions 719-549-3200. The PCCF application deadline is March 31, 2021.

To apply for full ride scholarships and over 150 other scholarship, students must log into MYPCC Portal; navigate to the STUDENT tab, scroll down to the Quick Links section and select Scholarship Management; select the "2020-2021 Pueblo Community College Foundation Scholarship Application for the Academic year 2020-2021" and then select the "Start Application" option.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact me at the PCC Foundation Office 719-544-0677 or scholarship@PuebloCCFoundation.org

Sincerely,

Robin Cope, Scholarship Consultant